
Department of Broadcasting and Journalism

Teaching Goals
The Department of Broadcasting and Journalism aims to equip 
students with the media convergence ability through “writing” and 
“information processing”, with emphasizing on using the “pen” 
among multiple media to write good stories. This “pen” includes 
text writing, video news production, content layout, and video 
editing in post-production. Anything that makes a story clear and 
attractive is our “pen”. In addition, we put special emphasis on 
training students the “show and tell” skills in news by using data at 
hand. Whether it is news data collection and organization, theme 
reduction of the knowledge map, visual presentation of interactive 
graphs, convergent publishing of digital news, or the value-added 
use of the news knowledge base, they all are the basic skills 
every student should master. By doing so, we can cultivate news 
production talents that meet the digital medial trend.

Department Features
The faculty is basically formed upon digital journalism, with other 
specialties including politics, society, history, communication, 
public policy, computer, and librarianship. The curricula center on: 
“newspaper journalism”, “radio and TV journalism”, “information 
journalism”, and “news communication”. In addition to the 
emphasis on the practical operation of knowledge and skills, the 
curriculum requires analytical power training. The instructional 
contents cover project, theory, research, and comment to cultivate 
“talents for digital, radio, and TV news program production” and 
“talents for new information digital output and archival”.

Further Study and Career
•  Further study: 

We organize the study group every year to encourage graduates 

to pursue postgraduate study in related departments at home and 

abroad. In recent years, many graduates have been admitted 

to the graduate schools of national students, such as National 

Taiwan University, National Taiwan Normal University, National 

Chung Cheng University, National Central University, National 

Chung Hsing University, and National United University. Many 

students have successfully applied to the postgraduate programs 

for journalism and communication of Shih Hsin University, Ming 

Chuan University, and National Chinese Culture University.
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•  Career

(1) Short-term plan: 

Invite domestic enterprises engaging in the cultural and creative industries to give talks and exhibitions 

academia collaboration programs with local cultural industries to enrich the practical skills and research 

ability of students.

(2) Medium-term plan: 

Participate in competitions and exhibitions to improve the professional competencies of students. 

Develop the studio learning concept by adopting the apprenticeship system to lead students engage in 

practical creation experience and acquire studio operations and management through the department 

studio.

(3) Long-term plan: 

Encourage faculty members and students to diversity their development, participate in domestic and 

international academic research projects, creation, and performances. Plan and adjust the curriculum 

based on international development trends and the key projects of the national cultural and creative 

industries to cultivate management talents for the cultural and creative industries.
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